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To whom it may concern,

We greatly appreciate having the Jolly Trolly cruising our streets and offering rides to multiple
destinations. I proclaim that we keep the Jolly Trolly and respect its own rates and destination schedule.
Just as any other business in our town they deserve to do "business" regardless of the competitors
opinions- because that is exactly what it is "opinions". I highly believe there is a vast majority of residents
and tourists who love the Jolly Trolly. It's wonderfully unique and besides the nice owner is a local friend
to many.

Long Live the Jolly Trolly :))    Docket No. TC-160821 

Thanks for your time,

Lupe
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